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May 18, 2024 

       President:  Mike Pimentel    Secretary:  Laurence Boag 

       Vice President:   Jim Weiss   Treasurer:  Burt Rosensweig (650)349-5314 

Meeting was called to order at 11AM 04/20/24 

General meeting agenda 

President Mike Pimentel called the 

meeting to order at 11AM 

 

Board members present were: 

Mike Pimentel, President 

Burt Rosenzweig, Treasurer 

Art Vargas, Board member 

Larry Yannesm Board member 

Next meeting 

11AM June 8 

At the Field 

 
AMA has posted a FRIA map—here’s the link:  

FRIA MAP 
 

You have to zoom in fairly close to see the 
area you are interested in. 

 

No corrections or additions to the minutes 

as published in the Newsletter 

New Members/Guests: 

Ryan and Oliver Fringer (a father and son 

team) were voted in. 

Officer’s Reports: 

None 

Treasurer Report: 

 

The Treasurer Report was read by Burt 

and was approved. The Viola Blythe Fund 

is doing well. 

 

Maintenance Committee Report: 

 

Larry Yanes has been cutting back the 

weeds and bushes. 

We also need to re-staple the seams on 

the field and replace the straw waddles 

and spikes  

 

 

https://faa.maps.arcgis.com/apps/webappviewer/index.html?id=9c2e4406710048e19806ebf6a06754adC:/Users/Jeff/Documents/.tmp.drivedownload
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Safety Committee Report: 

 

Read the Field Rules!  When you taxi back 

after landing (if you are still able to taxi) then 

taxi past the opening to the hot pit and exe-

cute a 180 – do not ever point your airplane 

towards the opening. 

Also – the first maneuver after taking off is a 

left turn – away from the pit area.  No low 

passes over the runway – always beyond the 

far edge of the runway 

No nitro or gas engines prior to 9AM. 

Those are the rules you accepted – please 

abide by them! 

Spring is the season for tics and mosquitoes. 

They are a hazards until October. 

Be sure to wear high boots if you have to re-

trieve your plane in the marshes.  

 

Old Business: 

When entering or leaving the field be sure to 

spin the combination so that it is not close to 

what our combination is – and be sure to not 

skip any locks in the chain. 

Hobbies Unlimited is closing – discounts on 

everything left. 

 

New Business: 

Steve Woodall was appointed as an interim 

Board member due to the withdrawal of Har-

ry Kart – Thanks Harry for your service 

 

 

 

 

Announcements: 

 

Jeff reminded the members to be sure to 

update your contact information if it has 

changed so you don’t miss any an-

nouncements. 

 

Jeff also noted that Open Cockpit Day at 

the Oakland Aviation Museum is sched-

uled for June 16. VOLUNTEERS ARE 

NEEDED! Please arrive by 9:30 to set up 

your tables and display planes if you 

choose to attend. Lunch is provided.  

Contact Jeff at 

jeff.whitney@sbcglobal.net or 510-861-

3214 if you can volunteer. 

 

Jim Utley noted that the Scouts will be 

camping at the field the 3rd weekend in 

August. Volunteers are invited to buddy

-box with novice pilots. 

 

Look out for announcements for our War 

Bird and Waldo Pepper events. 

 

Show and Tell 

 

The younger Fringer (Ryan?) showed a 

3D printed P-51D, electric with retracts – 

printed in appropriate colors!  It was a 

good flyer.  

 

Meeting Adjourned at 11:55 
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Officer Club Emails 
 
Mike Pimentel  President@sacrc.org  Jim Weiss  VP@sacrc.org 
Burt Rosensweig  brosenguy@mindspring.com Laurence Boag Secretary@sarc.org 
Harry Kart  Director1@sacrc.org  Art Vargas  artnvargas@aol.com 
Larry Yannes  Director2@sacrc.org  Jeff Whitney   jefff.whitney@sbcglobal.net 



Jeff Whitney - Editor 
Jeff.whitney@sbcglobal.net 
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Southern Alameda County Radio Controllers 

SACRC  

Treasurer 

100 Mira St,  

Foster City, CA 94404  

SACRC “SacRats” 
Visit our website @ www.sacrc.org 

mailto:jeff.whitney@sbcglobal.net

